
COUNCIL       25TH JUNE, 2008 
 
 
NOTICE OF MOTION 
 
Council Members are asked to consider the undermentioned Motion:- 
 
Notice of Motion – Local Tax Burden 
 
This Council recognises that higher bills and the rising cost of living is making it 
increasingly difficult for people to make ends meet.  Furthermore, this Council 
believes that Council Tax bills have reached the limit of what is acceptable or 
affordable and therefore instructs the Acting Chief Executive to bring forward, in 
conjunction with the City Treasurer, proposals for additional future cost savings to 
ensure that Council Tax bills in Sunderland do not rise in 2009/10. 
 
Councillor L. Martin 
Councillor T. Morrissey 
Councillor P. Maddison 
Councillor A. Cuthbert 
Councillor G. Hall 
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